
QUESTION 4 
 

COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING – 9 DECEMBER 2021 
 

Question to Cllr David Williams 
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport 

 
By Cllr Clements 

 

Question 

After a recent taxi drivers forum meeting it became apparent that the 

very people trying to transport our residents from a-b are not informed 
when we put in road closures or diversions. Please can you advise how 

this can be rectified so that they can be forewarned about these 
highways issues as time is money to these drivers? 

 

Reply 

Road maintenance, utility operations, sporting and community events 
are just some of the reasons why road closures, diversions or other 

traffic restrictions appear on local roads. 
 

Details of all such formally arranged events are publicly available online 
at One.Network. 

   
As well as being able to view details of all events across the whole of 

the UK’s local road network, One.Network, also allows local Transport 
Operators and individual members of the public to sign-up to receive 
direct alerts about events on particular roads or areas of interest.   

 
It’s a simple 4-step process.  But our Highway Network Management 

team have also very helpfull produced an illustrated guide, which I’ll 
arrange to be circulated to all Members. 

 

https://one.network/
https://one.network/

